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Dear Josleen, 
 
21-31 New Oxfrod Street London WC1A 1BA 
 
Thank you for your communication of 14th July 2015. 
 
I can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with London Underground 
engineers with regard to the development above. Therefore, we have no comment to 
make on the application for Ground Movement Analysis except that the developer 
should continue to work with LU engineers. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 7918 0016 

 

Your ref: 2015/3783/P  
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Development Control 
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